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From: Patrick McGinn [pmcginn@mta.ca]
Sent: Tuesday, June 29, 2004 4:25 PM
To: limnes@chebucto.ns.ca
Subject: religious overtones

Hello:

I think your site is a useful one, especially for scientists like me interested in
phytoplankton photosynthesis in relation in environmental change.

However, | am more than a bit annoyed at the proclamation that Nova Scotia is "God"s
Land” and the frequent appearance of "the Lord®"s Admonition'™ and other such nonsense
on a site which is ostensibly devoted to scientific inquiry and knowledge (1™m
referring mainly to the SWCSMH page).

Nova Scotia is no better or no worse than any other place on the earth and so is
only as deserving of the title of "God"s Land" as any other place.

I should expect that removal of the biblical references on your limnology site will
make it more attractive to people interested in this subject. At the moment, it
gives the impression that the page was created by some sort of religious fanatic
instead of a credible scientist.

Sincerely,

Patrick McGinn

Dr. Patrick McGinn

Canada Research Chair Post-Doctoral Fellow Department of Biology Mount Allison
University Sackville, NB, CANADA Tel 1 506 364 2286 Fax 1 506 364 2505
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